NARCOTICS ANONYMOUS
P 0. BOX B6015
SAN DIEGO, CA 92138
(714) 291-2392

May 31, 1983

Dear Bo:

It was nice talking to you the other dav,
and thanks a lot for all the information.
Enclosed is $30.00 for a set of the WSC
minutes.

I haven't been able to contact anybody in
Piedmont vet, but if vou talk to Paul B.
or Danny, please give my name and number
to them. I'd be interested in talking to
them about what their lit. committee is
working on.

I hope the interest will resume in the
Marietta Lit. Committee on the Meditation
Guide. It sounded like a worthwhile pro-
ject, and I'd like to see it materialize.
If there's anything I can do to aid the
effort, be sure to let me know.

I'm also receptive to any ideas you might
have regarding other areas the 1lit. com.
should explore this year. This includes
policy and procedures for us. as well as
specific pamphlets or other 1lit. materials
you'd like tqﬁgee agenerated.

I'll be getting a proaress report out to
you in a few weeks. Thanks for your hard

work and dedication.
Léovi ‘ \

Ginni



